
 

COVID Advice 

 

Following the Prime Ministers latest announcement on the easing of 
regulations on lockdown from Monday 19th July 2021 the following 
changes will be put in operation: 

The Golf Course and Clubhouse will open fully. 

The local rule regarding pick and place in bunkers will cease. Rakes will 
be available in all bunkers and balls must be played as they lie.  

For those members who feel uncomfortable using the rakes then they 
should bring their own hand sanitiser. 

Sanitisers for general use will be available on the first and tenth tees. 

The holes will be at normal depth and flags can be removed or left in as 
per the rules of golf, and again you should use your personal hand 
sanitiser if required. 

You will still need to book a tee time and check into the Pro shop prior to 
commencing your round. It is important that the booking system reflects 
who is always playing on the golf course. The process we have used for 
over 12 months regarding member/guest and visitor accuracy remains in 
place and now forms an integral part of the golf club booking policy. 

The clubhouse will be offering a bar service, however if you feel 
uncomfortable Face Masks should be worn at the discretion of the 
individual. 

Whilst the rules have been relaxed, COVID is still with us, and we would 
therefore ask that you take all necessary precautions to protect 
yourselves and your fellow players. 

David 

Chairman 

 


